
 

 
 
 

News Release 
 
 
For immediate release:   August 17, 2016 
For more information:    Patrick Rutter, 561-233-5008  
     

 
City of Westlake  

 
Any inquiries or questions regarding Planning, Zoning and Building and 
Code Enforcement in the City of Westlake jurisdiction should be directed to:  
 
Pam E. Booker, City Attorney for Westlake 
(772) 971-8676 
pbooker@westlakegov.com 
 
Ken Cassel, City Manager, Westlake 
561-530-5880 
Ken.Cassel@STServices.com 
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